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NEWSLETTER    FEBRUARY   2015. 
 

First meeting for 2015 
Thursday 19th February in the Sunnybank Hills library meeting room. 

ALL Welcome 
************ 

 

The Executive of Karawatha Forest Protection Society wishes all members 
 a Healthy and Prosperous 2015. 

A special thank you and best wishes to all the people, businesses and organizations 
who have helped and supported  the Society over the years, especially in 2014. 

 
 

Bush Walk in Karawatha Forest.   

Sunday 14
th

 Dec. 

 
Just before Christmas Paula and Alf conducted a 

walk through the Wild May Trail for members of 

the Society and the general public. Quite a few 

members of the public attended and everyone had 

an enjoyable and informative hour enjoying the 

forest and the points of interest as the walk 

progressed.  

NB ..Paula and Alf have volunteered their services 

again for this year and there are 2 more walks 

planned for this year.  Keep your eye on events on 

KFPS  Facebook page and these Newsletters.   

Everyone is Welcome 
 

********************* 

mailto:secretary@karawatha.com
http://www.karawatha.com/
http://www.facebook.com/KarawathaForestProtectionSociety


********************* 

Membership for 2015 
All members are requested to check their membership status. Please renew your membership for 2015 if you 

have not already done so. The larger the number of members we have adds to the weight of our negotiations 

when the Society applies for grants or makes requests to Councils. Forms are available in Newsletters from 

previous months. 

 

************************* 

Message from Cr Marx 
You might notice that work has commenced in the forest at the Acacia Road entrance in anticipation of the 

Discovery Centre.  Supplies are currently being delivered for the capping of the landfill.  The start date for 

the centre is still on target for early March.  I have invited Council Officers to attend the next Society 

meeting to provide an update on the Discover Centre. 

I can also advise that I have been working with Brisbane City Council to take care of the goat issue within 

the forest and this will sorted very soon.   
 

************** 

 

Wild May Trail Photos 

 

  
 

Karawatha Forest Protection Society 

Next meeting 
Thursday  19th Feb    2015 

7.00 pm       Library meeting room 
Sunnybank Hills Shoppingtown. 
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BUSH CARE GROUP  
General activity in the forest         Contact Dennis Kerr 0450 353 206    or  dk25@live.com.au 

Second Sunday of the month 7am >9am        
 


